
Big Basswood Lake Association Board Meeting 

July 30, 2017 Sowerby Hall 

Members present: Larry Allcorn, Ron Trivers, John Kasch, Dixie Olmstead, Marilyn 
Kellum, Dave Currie, Maeve Coccimiglio


Members absent:  Mike Hunting


Guest: Nancy Bakemeier 


The meeting was called to order at 12:20 PM.  Larry welcomed Nancy, whose has 
agreed to fill a board vacancy.  It was moved by Dixie and seconded to appoint Nancy 
to the BBLA board.  The board voted unanimously in favor of this.


Board officers are elected on a yearly basis.  Dave made a motion to nominate the 
existing officers to continue for the next year.  John seconded it and it also was 
unanimously approved.  Officers are as followed:

    President:  Larry Allcorn

    Vice-President:  Maeve Coccimiglio

    Secretary:  Marilyn Kellum

    Treasurer:  Ron Trivers


Larry reviewed the program for the Sweet Sowerby Social on August 23rd.  Two 
speakers are in place and he will talk to Chris Kirby from Tulloch next week about the 
topic of natural shorelines.  BBLA will provide refreshments and the meeting is 
scheduled for Sowerby Hall.  Larry will contact Huron Shores to post the event on their 
web-site and the North Shore Sentinel should be contacted to publicize this 
community event.


The next board meeting is Monday, September 18th, at 7 PM.  At that meeting the 
2019 calendar will be set.  Also, Marilyn suggested that BBLA might consider a dues 
structure that allows for an increased level of support.  This could be discussed at the 
September board meeting.


The meeting was adjourned at 12:45.


Marilyn Kellum

Secretary



